
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Cardinal Newman Catholic Primary School 
Arch Road, Hersham, Surrey KT12 4QT 

Telephone: (01932) 222536 

Headteacher:  Mrs C Burnham 

Email: office@cardinalnewmanschool.co.uk 

 

 

10 July 2019 

Dear Parents 

END OF SCHOOL YEAR MASS FOR YEARS 3 TO 6 – THURSDAY 18 JULY 

We will be celebrating the end of the school year with Mass at All Saints, Hersham for children in Key Stage 2.  Please 

find details of the morning below. 

8:30 – Year 6 children and parents ONLY arrive at All Saints and go straight into church 

 

8:40 – 8:50 – Children in Years 3 to 5 to meet at All Saints Church Hall – children to sit in their class lines 

As there will be a lot of people trying to drop children at the church there will be no parking available but we will 

organise a drop off zone at the front of the church where your children will be collected by members of staff and 

ushered into church where the register will be taken. The whole of the church car park will be strictly for dropping off 

children only. 

9:00 – End of Term Mass at All Saints church – Y6 parents will join the school for the Mass and all parents are very 

welcome to attend. Please note there will be limited additional seating space for parents in other years who would like 

to join us. 

 

10am – Classes leave the church led by Y6 and walk back to school.   

We will need parent helpers to accompany us on the walk, please let the school office know if you can help.   

Parking 

As there will be no parking at All Saints Church, the school field will be open from 8am for parents to park and then walk 

to the church if they wish.  There will also be parking available at Coronation Recreation Ground. 

Breakfast Club 

If you normally use Breakfast Club and will need it on 18 July, please let Mrs O’Halloran know by Tuesday 16 July at the 

latest.  Any children attending will need to be dropped off by 8:20am and they will leave school at 8:30am to walk to the 

church.  Please make sure you arrive on time.  It will not be possible to wait for anyone who is running late, even if they 

have booked a place specifically.   

School bags/Equipment 

To minimise what the children have to carry for the walk, the following might be helpful guidelines: 

- No school bags will be required 

- Lunch bags and water bottles may be brought to the church and left in class boxes until after Mass  

 

Many thanks for your continued support. 

All best wishes 

Catherine Burnham 

 ---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

KS2 END OF SCHOOL MASS – THURSDAY 18 JULY 

 I am able to help with the walk back to school. 

 

Name __________________________________ Child’s Class ___________________________________ 


